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Page High Forever 

The PAGE 

FROM THE FIRST VICE PRESIDENT... 
The Page Alumni and Friends Association (PAFA) is very proud of all we 
have accomplished in our first 6 ½ years (founded in June 2006). Our 
association was started by a small group compiling mailing addresses 
from reunion lists, current parents, past parents, and alumni in the area. 
Our mailing list has grown to over 6,500. However, our annual 
membership is proportionally much smaller………only 300+ per year. 
 

In an effort to maximize the generous donations we have received, our 
executive committee has voted to limit the recipients of our mailings. 
Future mailings will be received by only (1) those who have joined our 
Association in previous years AND (2) all who contact the PAFA to let us 
know they would like to remain on the list. If you wish to continue 
receiving our biannual newsletter but don’t plan to support us through a 
membership donation, you can contact us at sgtysinger@triad.rr.com, 
stating your desire to receive and confirming your mailing address. Of 
course, we would prefer you join our Association by mailing your 
membership or joining through PayPal, thus guaranteeing you receive all 
future newsletters. 
 

The newsletter is generally the PAFA's largest single expense in the 
annual budget. With the increased requests for funding from various 
groups within Page High School, we want to give as much back as 
possible. These savings will help buy technology, scholarships, art 
supplies, communication equipment, drama supplies, campus 
renovations, tutorial needs……and the list continues to grow.  
 

Since our inception we have also invested our time and money to other 
ways of spreading the PAFA news. If you choose to no longer receive the 
PAFA newsletter to your home you can still follow our progress on our 
web site: www.pagealumniandfriends.org. Once on our web site, you can 
also choose to receive our free online "E-news" that we send as an email 
on average six times a year and sign up to follow the PAFA on Facebook. 
The sign-up button for the "E-news" is in the center of the page, right 
under our Facebook sign-up link. 
 

The last thing our Association wants is to lose touch with friends and 
alumni currently receiving our newsletters. So if you are interested in 
future news being mailed to your home, please contact the PAFA. We are 
extremely excited to have thousands of extra dollars to fund the growing 
number of great ideas that are brought to our association. And we are 
proud of the positive impact we have had on Page High School! 
 

Charles Wright (’86), First Vice President 
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Fall 2012/Winter 2013 

ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION MEETINGS 
 
Thursday, March 21, 2013  Regular Meeting 
Thursday, May 30, 2013  Annual Meeting 

 
5:30 PM at Sherwood Swim and Racquet Club, across from Page. Snacks and adult beverages are provided.  

All are welcome! 



Fall 2012Winter 2013             2 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Greetings!  
 

We have many great endeavors going on at Page, and I would like to highlight just a few for 
our Page Alumni and Friends.  
 

As principal, my quest is to move Pirate Land from Great to GREATER. One key factor in 
this journey is listening to those I serve. Therefore, each month I hold focus sessions with 
the faculty, staff, and students. During these sessions many questions are asked and situa-
tions are studied to help move our Pirate ship forward. In addition to those here at Page 
who are “on the ship,” I also value the voices of our parents and other community members.  
 

Each month, in conjunction with our PTSA, I hold a Brown Bag lunch in the media center for 
parents and community stakeholders. This is a time for parents to come and hear about the 
daily adventures of Pirate Land, to ask questions, and to make suggestions.  
 

Obviously, the primary goal of any school is to increase student achievement, but we often neglect to seek feedback from 
those who are directly affected – the students. In order to make sure that our students’ voices are heard, I have created a 
Principal’s Advisory Council that I meet with monthly. These students provide me with feedback on new ideas, share stu-
dent concerns, and make suggestions. Currently, the Council is working on a project to increase technology in the school.  
 

In an effort to increase instructional time, we have implemented No Tardy Parties for the spring. Each grade level adminis-
trator has created criteria and goals toward which all students will strive in order to attend this event. More information for 
these parties can be found on our web page. 
 

In closing, let me take another opportunity to say, thank you for welcoming me to the Pirate family with open arms! Thank 
you for all you do for our students, parents, and faculty. Please know that the Page Alumni and Friends Association makes 
a huge difference at Page High School. 
 

Patrice Faison, Page High School Principal 

When Page Schools Resource Officer AT Griffiths (affectionately called “OG” by all at Page who know him) saw theft at 
Page this year, he decided it was time to go at it from a different angle. He publicized the Campus Crime Stoppers “test-a-
tip” program by airing its logo on the school’s closed circuit TV system. Tom Osswald, who teaches multi-media design, 
saw an opportunity for a great learning experience. His students created fliers and other promotional items to place around 
the school.  
 

Becky Fallon, GCPD Crime Stoppers Coordinator, 
spoke with students about the anonymous crime tip 
program that offers cash rewards for information that 
leads to an arrest or indictment. Fallon stated, 
“Students learned that they could ‘do the right thing’ 
by providing information on a crime or criminal 
activity without fear of retribution or being labeled a 
‘snitch.’” 
 

Osswald’s students then formed an organization, 
“Page Campus Watch,” to leverage the benefits of 
the program. Senior John Peele, the lead 
spokesperson of Page Crime Stoppers/Page 
Campus Watch Club, stated, “We at Page are simply 
raising awareness and working to prevent, deter, 
and resolve crime on campus.” 
 

Page Campus Watch is a project that has involved 
many curricula – multi-media design, math, and 
marketing – as well as sparking discussions about 
civic awareness and “doing the right thing.” 
According to Fallon, it is the only high school 
program of its kind in the state. 

PAGE CAMPUS WATCH 
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SAVE A TREE! If you are receiving 
multiple mailings or if you have received 
this in error or if you wish to be removed 
from the mailing list, please let us know. 
sgtysinger@triad.rr.com 

Along with the arrival of Page’s new principal, Mrs. Faison, the beginning of this 
year brought a wonderful new tradition that presented a great opportunity for stu-
dents. This tradition, known as the Principal’s Advisory Council, is a group of fif-
teen student leaders, in all grade levels, that meet with Mrs. Faison and the Page 
Alumni and Friends President, Mrs. Tysinger.  
 

The selection of the students for the Council involved an essay-based application 
that was designed to demonstrate leadership abilities and problem-solving skills. 
The council meets once a month before school for breakfast in the Media Center 
to discuss current issues at Page. Topics have included student turnout at athletic 
events, rewards for promptness to class, and technology.  
 

Technology has received special attention recently when the Council had the op-
portunity to meet with some of Lenovo’s executives to discuss 21st century tech-
nology in schools. The council engaged in a large variety of questions and gained 
insight on the effectiveness of technology in education. While a solution to the 
lack of technology may be a bit distant, the council is trying its very best to help 
Page move closer to the answer. Aside from meeting with Lenovo, council mem-
bers Brian Roskelly and Alexis Scully created a video that showcases technology 
challenges at Page, in hopes of accelerating technological advancements sooner 
than later.  
 

Every member on the council offers his or her talents and expertise, and all have 
been willing to pitch in on the various projects, which makes the council success-
ful in its endeavors. Overall, this is what the Principal’s Advisory Council is all 
about—looking for unique solutions to difficult problems. 
 

Ryan Kurtiak, Page Sophomore, Class of 2015 

THE PRINCIPAL’S ADVISORY COUNCIL 

LEGALLY BLONDE: THE 
MUSICAL IS COMING TO PAGE! 

 

This coming spring, Page Playmakers will 
perform Legally Blonde: The Musical. Show 

times are April 24, 25, and 26 at 7 PM, with an added 
matinee time at 2:00 PM on April 27.  

MEDIA CENTER  
FUNDS DRIVE 

It has been many years since 
Page has had the funding to sub-
stantially upgrade materials in the 
Media Center. But if we are to of-
fer our students the materials they 
need for research so they can at-
tain the level of education they 
deserve and Page can provide, 
the upgrading needs to be done.  
 

According to IMPACT: Guidelines 
for North Carolina Media and 
Technology Programs, the ideal 
average age of books is ten years 
with 20 books per student. Our 
present average of books is 21 
years with 7.67 books per student. 
The main focus for adding materi-
als is the weaker areas of science 
and history/geography, with a 
hope to also expand in the area of 
fiction. 
 

With technology advancing as it is, 
studied choices will be made con-
cerning hard copy and ebook for-
mat.  
 

Our Association will match up 
to $5,000 all funds that come in 
specifically for supplementing the 
book collection in the Page Media 
Center. ALL donations are 100% 
tax-deductible. 
 

Please consider making a dona-
tion – or even another donation if 
you’ve already supported us this 
year – specifically earmarked for 
Media Materials.  
 

What is our goal? Our goal is 
$10,000+………$5,000+ in spe-
cific funds raised to be matched 
with another $5,000 from the 
PAFA undesignated account 
funds. 



Fall 2012Winter 2013             4 

 

PAGE-GRIMSLEY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
The Seventh Annual Page/Grimsley Rivalry Reunion was 
held this past September, and once again it proved to be a 
huge success. Not only was it successful in bringing 
together a full field of 288 golfers who enjoyed a beautiful 
Greensboro fall day, but it was also a great financial 
success for both schools. The event generated enough 
revenue through Corporate Sponsorships and registration 
fees to be able to donate $11,000 to each school.  
 

The Greensboro Grasshoppers with President and General 
Manager Page Pirate Donald Moore (’74) was the title 
Sponsor. Another major sponsor, Neese’s Sausage, 
provided two $1,000 student-athlete scholarship awards for 
each school.  
 

Page took home its third victory in seven years, winning 
three of the last four. It is no coincidence that in the years 
we have won, Page has had about the same number of golfers as Grimsley. The 2012 tournament was the first time 

PAGE made up the majority of the field. Your future 
support is greatly needed! The event is designed to take 
the best 72 scores from each school. This year PAGE 
squeaked out a narrow victory by a margin of 68 
combined strokes: Page 5951, Grimsley 6019. 
  

Please visit the 
tournament web 
site for more 
details and the 
history of our 
tournament. Next 
year’s event will 
be held the 

weekend of “the big game,” Friday, October 18, 2013, at the Bryan Park Golf 
Facility. You can sign up online early this summer on the tournament web site, 
www.pagegrimsleygolf.com. 
Charles Wright (‘86) 

The Winning Team 

A Golf Foursome 

Four Compton Brothers .... Key, Will, Penn, and Bucky  

Four 1987 Alumni who joined PAFA and bought a T-shirt ... Michael 
Sherrill, Dodson Schenck, David Archibald, and Jim Adams  
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Each year the Neese’s family award both Page and Grimsley 
two $1,000 scholarships to a senior male and a senior 
female athlete. This year’s winners from Page are Chelsey 
Coleman and Carter Stanley. 
 

Chelsey Coleman has served as the captain of the Page 
basketball team her junior and senior year, and was named 
“Most Improved” her sophomore year. In the words of her 
coach, Debbie Jones: 
  

Chelsey leads by example on the basketball court. She 
exhibits great personal engagement and displays a 
deep commitment to the success of others. Her 
readiness to contribute to the broader goals of the team 
never wavers. She loves competitiveness, winning, and 

overcoming obstacles, but team play is what inspires 
her the most. Chelsey exhibits all the qualities of an 
exceptional athlete and young lady.  

 

Carter Stanley plays football, basketball, and baseball. He 
was named Class Athlete of the Year his freshman, 
sophomore, and junior years. In the words of his football 
coach, Kevin Gillespie: 
 

Carter is an all-around student athlete. Nominated by 
his football coach for being a team leader on the 
football field, he also excels on the basketball court 
and baseball field at Page High School. Carter is 
known as the type of athlete who always exceeds 
expectations while meeting his own objectives and 
remaining unselfish. Carter is committed to his 
academics, involvement in the community, and the 
Page Pirates!  

NEESE’S SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS 

L-R.......ABC President Brett Schulman, Donald Moore ('74), 
Al Garvey ('80), AD Rusty Lee, and Principal Patrice Faison  

Scholarship winners Carter Stanley (left) and Chelsey Coleman  

Page sophomore Freeman Slaughter is pictured here with 
his parents, Tamara and Jim Slaughter. Freeman’s Eagle 
Scout project concentrated on beautifying the front of Page. 
He replaced dead plants in the large planters in front of the 
school. He then built two arbors with benches under them, a 
nice respite in a student’s busy day. He spent over 125 hours 
on his project, enlisting the help of his parents, fellow scouts, 
and their families. Our Association was happy to help with 
some funding for his project. 

Special thanks to the Nussbaum 
family for the donation of pine 

needles spread by a few faithful 
PAFA supporters at the Anchor 
Entrance on Golden Gate Drive  
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CLASS REUNIONS  
THE PAGE HIGH SCHOOL 
CLASS OF 1962 held its 
50th REUNION October 5-7, 
2012, with more than 100 
alumni, friends, and guests 
in attendance  
 

Hospitality and Football. 
The weekend opened on 
Friday, October 5, with 
classmates greeting each 
other and socializing in the 
class hospitality suite at the 
Greensboro Downtown 
Marriott Hotel, reunion 
headquarters. The suite was 
sponsored through the 
generosity of classmate 

Frank Haralson. That evening, alumni and guests attended the Page Homecoming football game at Marion Kirby Stadium 
and cheered the Pirates to an exciting 35-13 win over Ben L. Smith High School. We filled the bleachers as an assembled 
class group and were recognized by the announcer at halftime. After the game, the socializing continued in the hospitality 
suite. 
 

Tour of Page High and Lunch. On Saturday morning, 
October 6, members of the Class of ’62 took a walk down 
Memory Lane when we took a tour of Page High School, 
especially arranged for returning members of the class and 
their guests. We found that things had changed a lot, to say 
the least! Before the tour ended, we posed for a group photo 
in the gym. Following the school tour, we lunched on the 
outdoor terrace at nearby Ham’s Lakeside Restaurant. During 
lunch, we enjoyed seeing a number of classmates who were 
not able to attend the entire weekend, as well as a few members of other classes who dropped by to say hello to their 
friends in our class. 
 

Gala Dinner and Celebration. After lunch, members of the class and their guests continued the weekend’s social whirl in 
the hospitality suite or at classmates’ homes. Some out-of-town visitors decided to take driving tours of Greensboro to see 
how much our fair city has changed since our high school years. Saturday evening, attendees gathered at the Marriott for 
our gala celebration and dinner, and greeted one another during the social hour. We posed for a memorable group 

photograph on the grand staircase of the Marriott under our traditional Class of ’62 Pirate 
banner. Then, our gala dinner began! Class President Bennett Wood welcomed class 
members, friends, and guests, and then gave the invocation. Class Vice President Richard 
Hicks recognized the class, faculty, and guests in attendance, including our special guests, 
former Page principal, coach and faculty member Bob Newton and his wife Pat. Sandy 
Russell Cobia recognized 
the members of the 
Reunion Committee, and 
Richard gave a brief 

description of the mission and important work of the 
Page Alumni and Friends Association, with mention of 
plans for the class gift. To the delight of the assembled 
group, Sandy read a poem that she had written 
especially for the occasion of the 50th Reunion of the 
Class of ’62. Buck Pearce and Robbin Cobia presided 
over the drawing of the door prizes, which was followed 
by more mixing, mingling, reminiscing, and music. As the 
gala festivities wound down, members of the class and 
their guests drifted into the hospitality suite for more socializing, with a few night owls going strong later into the night.  
 

The weekend was a wonderful way to celebrate our 50 years since graduating from Page, but more importantly a way for 
us to become reacquainted with each other and rekindle friendships with our classmates, many of whom we had not seen 

(Continued on page 7) 

Class of ‘62 
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THE CLASS OF 1977 had a blast during our 35th 
REUNION WEEKEND, September 28 and 29th! 
We convened on Friday in the hospitality suite at the 
downtown Marriott. The suite was decorated with balloons, 
pirates, pompoms, and signs. There were survey posters 
with questions about our time at PHS, like “Who was your 
favorite teacher?” “If you could go back to Page, what 
would you differently?” and “What's your best memory 
about Page?” 
 

The rain didn't keep all of us away from the big game that 
night! We marched in with balloons and a big ‘77 sign. 
Then the sky opened up and we scattered like pirates 
being forced to walk the plank. We left before we were 
able to let our red beach balls go into the wet bleachers. 
But in the end, Page won!  

 

Many of us went back to the suite to eat, drink, and be merry while 
visiting with old friends we hadn't seen in 35 years. The hotel security 
was called up to report noise complaints against our fun and harmless 
group, so we shut down around 1:00 am. 
 

Saturday morning we met at the school for a tour. We reminisced at 
favorite hangouts like AC Intersection and the cafeteria! Next we were 
off to meet for lunch across the street at Ham's. Vice Principal Robert 
Hayes was in the house, too. What a special treat for us! 
 

That night was the big dinner dance. We had t-shirts for sale and door 
prize entries during the cocktail hour. When we were seated in the 
ballroom, one of the many reverends of our class said a prayer before 
we began dinner. Mac Morris was in the house, too! 
 

As dessert was being served, we watched a special DVD about the mighty Class of ‘77 - beginning with fun memories and 
ending with those pirates we have lost. After that moving presentation, we recognized a few special classmates who had 
the youngest child (seven months - shiver me timbers!), newest grandbaby, most recent college graduate, and furthest 

traveled to attend the reunion. We applauded those and all 
the veterans who were present. 
 

Finally, after the group picture posing, it was time for 
dancing and visiting with old and new friends. Several 
guests tried the Hula-Hoop, the pole, and the balloon boa 
on the dance floor while wearing glow bracelets. Others 
stayed in the foyer talking and playing “corn hole.” Guests 
enjoyed treats in the form of Page Red tootsie pops and 
special Page Pirate M&Ms. Everyone took home 
bookmarks printed with 1977 trivia and our class email 

address. Now everyone can “bookmark us'”and keep us posted with updates so we can find them again in five years! 
Although, several folks have asked if we can have a 36th reunion! 
 
Some of us ended the weekend by attending the church service of one of our reverend alumni where she gave a special 
message entitled "Time will bring about a Change" and cited our high school class several times. A perfect ending to a 
perfect weekend! 
 

Thanks again to the Page Alumni group for helping us gather information to make ours a successful event! 
 

Lynn Henson 

Class of ‘77  

for many years. Everyone seemed glad to be there, and genuinely glad to see and visit with one another. All of those who 
attended agreed that the reunion was indeed a success, and no one who was there would have missed it for all the 
pirates’ treasure in the world! 
 
Richard Hicks 
Photographs by Beth LeGrand 

(Continued from page 6) 



Fall 2012Winter 2013             8 

 

THE PAGE HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 1982 held its 30th Reunion September 28-30 without a lot of fuss. There were at 
least 120 participants throughout the weekend, including spouses, children, and friends from other classes (Class of 1981) 
who snuck into some of the events. A good time was had by all. 
 

The weekend began on Friday at Sherwood Tennis Club with a Pig Pickin’, red and white balloons on the tables, and 
music from the ‘80s. Newell Price, Parks Hunter, and a class member from the Class of ’72 served “the pig,” baked beans, 
slaw, and hot dogs. My husband, who is from Scotland County in the sticks of eastern North Carolina, even chipped in and 

helped serve. Players that participated in the Page/Grimsley Golf Tournament that 
morning joined us and fellowshipped until the start of the rivalry football game at 
Jamieson Stadium, which, of course, we won! Those that went to the game were 
treated to a decorated section marked by our class banner, but the rain eventually 
chased a lot of us away. We ended up at Hams on the Lake and partied with Page 
Pirates from the Classes of 1981, 1983, and 1984 until midnight. It was also Earl 
Cooley’s birthday!  
On Saturday evening folks trickled into the Emerald Events Center – some with 
spouses and a few with children – for our “Back to the ‘80s Banquet.” Our room was 
decorated with everything Page – athletic jerseys, helmets, red and white 
tablecloths, a Pirate ship, and Betty Boop wearing a red boa and cheerleader outfit!  
 

Classmates were given nametags sporting their senior photos and CDs that had a 
little “Memory Lane” montage that could be shared with their own families. We 
enjoyed dinner and fellowship with some wild and crazy dancing afterwards. And, 
yes, we can get down with the best of them – Cupid Shuffle, Wobble, and that 
other song.  
Class president Richard Runde made a few remarks and prizes were given out. 
Chelsea Tipton from Texas traveled the farthest, and Caroletha Clanton had the 
most grandchildren (two). It took us forever, but we finally took a class picture 
with the 95+ members in attendance that night. 
 

On Sunday a memorial service was held for our deceased members. We knew of 
ten members who had passed since 1982. We had the service in the lovely new 
memorial gardens on Page grounds. Our memory from that area was that it used 
to be the area where everyone went to smoke between classes! Natasha Gerald led us in a moving tribute and classmates 
shared their memories of our classmates who were no longer with us. They went back as far as Mendenhall and Aycock 
days for the memories. After this celebration, we ended up at Kickback Jack’s because we just weren’t ready to leave 
each other yet. 
 

After all was said and done, we were able to provide $450 as our Class gift to the Page Cares program to help Seniors 
who are graduating and cannot afford the regalia to be able to participate in graduation. 
 

On behalf of the committee – Tammy Brown, Earl Cooley, Natasha Gerald, Jay Harris, Parks Hunter, Beth LaLonde, 
Kathy Hall Mabe, Sonji Rouson McKoy, Newell Price, Scott Skidmore and Twyla LaSone Bass Stroder – we want to thank 
all for participating and assisting wherever they could. There are plans to have a 35th reunion in 2017. We didn’t want to 
wait another ten years to have another reunion. Time is too precious and we are all about to retire soon! So everyone in 
the Class of 1982, save your duckies and we hope to see you in 2017! 
 

Sandy Douglas Hines 

Class of ‘82 
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THE CLASS OF 
1987 held a 
25TH REUNION 
the weekend of 
October 5 & 6, 
2012 - our third 
reunion since 
graduating from 
good old Page 
High School. It 
flew by too 
quickly, but 
good times 
seemed to be 
had by all that 
attended any of 
the events. 
 

At the Friday 
night homecom-

ing football game, our classmates cheered on the Pirates to a 35-13 victory over Smith, while we sat together on the same 
old concrete steps/seats in which we sat 1984-87. We didn’t mind being welcomed back to Page by the game announcer 
over the loud speaker either! Afterwards, we caught up and had some laughs looking through yearbooks at Hamburger 
Joe’s. 

Saturday we enjoyed a beautiful Greensboro day at Country Park with a family picnic lunch, where C.C.’s new baby girl 
got plenty of TLC from all the ladies. Then it was on to Café Pasta to enjoy dinner and a DJ. We had a good turnout with 
about 70 alumni and 20+ guests. A few of the many superlative award winners were Carson Anderson (“Least Changed”), 
Jim Bassett (“Most Changed” due to his long curly locks), Rochelle McCoy Harper (“Best Dressed”), Kristen Moore 
(“Traveled Farthest” from Iowa), and James White (“Most Likely to Be a Reality Star”). Café Pasta was a great spot, and 
the fun-loving owner Ray Essa makes the event planning very simple. 
 

Those who came all seemed to share feelings of gratitude for the special memories and friendships we took with us when 
we left Page. Any classmates who missed the fun can view photos and more details at our class web site 
www.PageHighSchool1987.com. While there, please provide your contact info or e-mail it to k_sphillips@bellsouth.net so 
you can be reached for our 30th Reunion! 
 

Suzanne Reid Phillips 

Class of ‘87 
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The official web site for the Page Alumni and Friends 
Association is www.pagealumniandfriends.org. There are 
others that claim to be “the site,” but ours is FREE! Page 
grad Brad Earle (’71) maintains it for us and helps folks 
when they’re preparing for a reunion. Thank you, Brad! We 
encourage you to use this as your Page “one-stop-shop.”  
 

From Brad, “We would like the classes to recognize the 
value, have some fun getting back together, and then 
return with a class gift that PAFA can apply to the 
identified needs of Page.” Contact Brad and he will help 
you set up your own web page on our official site or 
answer any questions you might have! Brad’s contact info: 
pageHS@KBEarle.com or 336-510-4776. 

PAGE ALUMNI & FRIENDS  
OFFICIAL WEBSITE 

www.pagealumniandfriends.org 

THE PAGE CLASS OF 1992 celebrated its 20th Reunion the weekend of the Page/
Grimsley game this past fall. Friday night, a good number of classmates braved the 
rain during the first half of the football game to enjoy beautiful second half weath-
er ... and a Page victory! After the game, we headed to Kickback Jack’s to meet up 
with those who were frightened away from the game by the weather. Around 50 
classmates who were able to make it to Greensboro before our Saturday night party 
enjoyed catching up late into the night. 
 
Saturday night proved to be even more fun as additional classmates and their sig-
nificant others made it to town for a party at Sherwood. The efforts made by those 
who attended were remarkable. Close to 100 class members attended, including 
some traveling from Los Angeles, Detroit, Atlanta, Washington DC, and Houston. It 

was fun to see friend-
ships pick up where they 
left off 20 years ago as if 
no time had passed. 
There was simply not 
enough time to catch up 
with everybody and we 
are all looking forward to 
an even larger event for 
our 25th! 
 

Billie Pope 

UPCOMING CLASS REUNIONS  
THE CLASS OF 1983 will have its 30th REUNION 
October 17-20. Tentative plans: Thursday night - a meet-
and-greet; Friday night - tailgate, game, karaoke contest; 
Saturday, breakfast, golf, dinner, and dance; Sunday, 
church. Classes of '81, 82, and '84 are also invited. Email 
us at pagepiratesclassof83@gmail.com. 
 

The Class of 1988 is planning its 25th Reunion for the 
weekend (tentative date) of the Page-Grimsley game, Oct. 
18-20. Details will be posted on the class web site at 
www.page1988.com. 
 

THE CLASS OF 1993 is planning its 20th REUNION for 
the Page-Grimsley weekend of October 18-20, with 
Saturday night’s dinner at Café Pasta. Please find us on 
Facebook, and send a friend request. Or email David 
Huneycutt at David.huneycutt@comcast.net. 
 

THE CLASS OF 2003 will be hosting its 10th REUNION 
on Saturday, October 19, 7-10 PM, at NewBridge Bank 
Park (Grasshoppers Stadium). Other plans are in the 
works, including attending the Page-Grimsley football game 
on Friday night, October 18. Contact info is 
pagehighclassof2003@gmail.com or 
kathrynpekarne@gmail.com. 
 

REUNIONS??? There are several “milestone” years that, 
to date, have not reported having a reunion. Let us know if 
any of you are willing to get something in the works for any 
of these classes: 1963 (50th), 1968 (45th), 1973 (40th), or 
1978 (35th). 
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Are you looking to replace a lost yearbook? 
There are some extras from various years. Call 
Page at 336-370-8200, ask for the yearbook room, 
and leave a message. If you’re lucky and the year 
you are looking for is there, the cost is $40 plus ship-
ping (or $40 if you come by the school to pick it up). 
The cost of the 2013 yearbook is still $65. 

Special thanks for these Class Gifts: 
 

The Class of 1972 for $1,116.99 
 

The Class of 2002 for $444 

THE CLASS OF 2002’s 10TH REUNION was a huge success! The weekend began with some fun at the Page-
Grimsley game where the Pirates beat those Whirlies yet again! The rain did not stop many of us from venturing out 

under umbrellas to enjoy the game! Many gathered at Speakeasy Tavern afterwards to hang out and kick off the reun-
ion weekend. Saturday we enjoyed a picnic in the cafeteria and a wonderful tour of the school which was a fun walk 
down memory lane for us all.  
 

The media center has grown; new wings have been added; there are new stadium buildings; there are updates to the 
gyms; and much more has changed since we all graduated back in 2002. But some things still remained the same - 
like the look of the girls’ bathroom by the auditorium in G-wing and the familiar smell of the hallways we all so fondly 
remembered!  
 

It was a fun time to be back at Page for a few hours, in a place that shaped us over four years of our high school ex-
perience. Saturday night was the main event where about 100 of us gathered at Churchills on Elm for a fun night of 
appetizers, desserts, a playlist of music from our high school days, a photo booth with Pirate outfits, and much catch-
ing up on old times! It was wonderful to see everyone and we look forward to another reunion at year 20!  
Meredith Bersch McDaniel 

Class of 2002 
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Wednesday mornings are very busy at Page High School. 
With the new late-start Wednesdays, teachers are able to 
have PLC (Professional Learning Community) meetings 
where they can collaborate and review student data while 
planning engaging activities for students.  
 

During this time, students are involved in a variety of activi-
ties. Some students stay at Page and help with a peer-
tutoring program that started in September 2012. This pro-
gram—created by the National Honor Society, the Mu Alpha 
Theta Math Club, and the IB students—allows teachers to 
recommend students who need extra help in a class. That 
student is paired with a peer tutor who is an expert in that 
particular subject matter. Students are also allowed to rec-
ommend themselves for the program. Not only do students 
receive tutoring but they also receive a light breakfast and 
have the opportunity to be entered into a drawing for gift 
cards, thanks to the PTA and PAFA. 
 

While there are many Page students who stay at the school, 
there are also several students that venture next door to 

Cone Elementary to participate in the Page/Cone Connec-
tion tutoring program. Page students are in the classrooms 
of teachers who need extra help with student reading and 
vocabulary activities. "It puts joy in my heart to know that I 
help these children," commented senior Charmaine Taliafer-
ro about the tutoring program.  
Page/Cone Connection is a growing program with all types 
of students participating. Senior Ke’Vonn Jordan put it best 
when she said, "Those who know, do. Those that under-
stand, teach.” Because of the new late start Wednesday 
schedule and the desire to help others, students and teach-
ers are able to make a difference at Page and in the com-
munity. 
 

Leigh Anne Lindsay, English/Yearbook Advisor 

PAGE/CONE CONNECTION TUTORING PROGRAM 

Page Swim Coach Nicole Kraswoski was looking for a community service project for her swim team. In a conversation 
with Smith High School’s swim coach, Coach Nicole discovered that almost half of Smith’s swimmers were beginners and 
could use some help. She had found a meaningful and relevant service project for her Page swim team!  
 

Once a week some of our swimmers drove over to Smith in order to work with their swimmers, one-on-one. A Page swim-
mer was matched with a Smith swimmer to work on strokes, breathing, technique, flip turns – whatever each swimmer 
needed. The Smith swimmers were so receptive and open to any suggestions we had, and it was great watching their 
skills improve. It was amazing to be able to teach someone how to do a flip turn, and it was so rewarding to cheer for our 
new friends at swim meets, watching their times go down.  
 

Every Page swimmer that took part in this now has a bond with someone outside of his or her usual circle of friends. Our 
mentoring also gave our own team motivation by seeing these students’ dedication to improving. By teaching proper tech-
nique to others, we became more aware of our own correct form. Our thanks go to Coach Nicole, Coach Shannon, and 
Coach David for making this mentoring program possible. We came to understand why our coaches love what they do, 
and we also learned that there is more to the sport than competing. 
 

Lauren Chance (’13), Senior and Swim Team Captain  
Jill Bernstorf (’13), Senior and Swim Team Captain 

PAGE SWIM TEAM REACHES OUT 
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The Page Alumni and Friends is a non-profit corporation which has been determined to be a tax-exempt organization pursuant to 
Section 501(c)3 of the Internal Revenue code. The entire amount of the contributions may be deducted as a charitable contribution 
under the federal income tax laws, subject to limitations contained therein. Consult your tax advisor for information as to the application 
of these laws to your particular situation. 

Valerie Fennell (’60) in honor of Kay Andrews Wilkins 
Tutterow (’60) 
 

Susan Smith Clark (’69) and David Clark (’65) in honor of 
Harry Shipman 
 

Lee Harris (’70) in honor of Robert Clendenin 
 

Carolyn “Lyn” Maness (’72) in honor of Robin Moore 
Stiles (’72) 
 

Anne and Jimmy (’77) Chamblee in honor of Principal 
Patrice Faison 
 

Charles Piper (’82) in honor of former band director 
Charles Murph  
  

Walker Poole (’83) in honor of Coach Mac Morris 
 

Jenny Clendenin Kiser (’89) and Erik Kiser (’87) in honor 
of Bob Clendenin 
 

Deanna “Michelle” Wright (’96) in honor of Kim and John 
Wright 
 

Nan and John Bayersdorfer in honor of their daughter, 
Lauren Bayersdorfer (’93) 
 

Lisa and Dean Chislett in honor of their children, Amber 
(’05) and Alyssa (’09) 
 

Lynn and Michael Haley in honor of their granddaughter, 
Haley Jones  

IÄ HÊÄÊÙ O¥ 

Sue Terrell Rabon (’61) in memory of Phyllis Jean Moody 
Price (’61) who died in 1999. 

 

Carole Stone Fisher (’62) in memory of Marianne 
Mendenhall Keith (62) 

 

H.N. Gwyn (’62) in memory of David “Chuck” Gwyn (’61) 
and Jimmy Lee Gwyn (’65) 

 

James F. “Jim” Sanders (’63) in memory of Jim 
“Squirrel” Garrison (’63) and Michael E. “Mike” King 
(’64) 

 

Miles J. McCormick (‘64) in memory of Mike King (’64) 
 

Myra Comer Atkins (’66) in memory of her dear friend, 
Betsy Seale, mother of five Page Alumni 

 

Lynnie Hicks Mitchell (’66) in loving memory of her 
husband, Roy Mitchell 

 

Charles F. “Chuck” Crews, III (’64) in memory of Jim 
“Squirrell” Garrison (’63) 

 

Arnold “Chipper” Nuckles (’64) in memory of Star 
 

Carolyn Throckmorton Green (’66) in memory of her 
sister, Joni Throckmorton Setzer (’65) 

 

Susan Schenk Nisbet (’66) in memory of Eloise “Weezie” 
Bell (’66) 

 

Charlie Vance (’66) in memory of Karl Ljung (’66) 
 

Brad Slawter (’81) in memory of Rose Slawter (’61) 
 

Adair Wright Ellis (’84) in memory of Corinne Stickley 
Buckalew (’84) 

 

Timothy D. Roberts (’84) in memory of Corinne Stickley 
Buckalew (’84) 

 

Merikay Hunt Tillman (’84) in memory of Dr. and Mrs. 
Glen Hunt 

 

Sarah Hauser (’00) and Richard Montana (’98) in memory 
of Tony Montana 

 

Betsy and Salem Bullard in memory of Richard M. 
Pearman, Jr., P.A. (’61) 

 

Rose Chamblee in memory of her son, David Chamblee 
(’79) 

 

Amy Lou and Dick Chenery in memory of Corinne 
Stickley Buckalew (’84) 

 

Amelia and Otis Foster in memory of Candis Steverson 
 

Carolyn and Ed Hines in memory of Susan Hines Ward 
(’63) 

 

Martha and Eric Hoekstra in memory of Gus Willhauck 
 

Coach Mac Morris in memory of Ronnie Ball and Terry 
McClured 

 

Susan and Larry Tysinger in memory of Cameran Foley 

IÄ M�ÃÊÙù O¥ 
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Walter Thomas Brown Brown 1959 Basic 
Eddie C. Mitchell Mitchell 1959 Anchor 
Dean  Wilson Wilson 1959 Basic 
Valerie Fennell Fennell 1960 Pirate Club 
Joe Williams Williams 1960 Anchor 
Bill Bookout Bookout 1961 Anchor 
Joseph M. III Brantley Brantley 1961 Anchor 
Donald B. Brooks Brooks 1961 Anchor 
Fred H. Moore Moore 1961 Pirate Club 
Donald Orr Orr 1961 Anchor 
Margaret Sue Rabon Terrell 1961 Pirate Club 
Brenda Williams Thomason 1961 Anchor 
Brenda Wilson Poole 1961 Basic 
Carol  Alexander Presgraves 1962 Pirate Club 
Bobby Banner Banner 1962 Pirate Club 
Pam  Bookout Caldwell 1962 Anchor 
Carole Fisher Stone 1962 Basic 
H.N.  Gwyn Gwyn 1962 Pirate Club 
Melinda & Bennett* Wood  Wood  1962 Pirate Club 
Harry III Clendenin Clendenin 1963 Anchor 
Mary  Glascock Glascock 1963 Anchor 
Barbara A. Kazazes Kazazes 1963 Anchor 
Carole & Steve* Loflin Loflin 1963 Anchor 
Carol Sue  Rizzi Varner 1963 Basic 
James F. "Jim" Sanders  Sanders 1963 Anchor 
Douglas Stack Stack 1963 Anchor 
Sally Wilson Cochran 1963 Pirate Club 
Derry Blackwell Detgen 1964 Anchor 
Charles F.III "Chuck" Crews Crews 1964 Pirate Club 
Caroline Crow Snavely 1964 Basic 
Thomas A. "Tom" Harris Harris 1964 Basic 
Cindy Hobbs Eller 1964 Anchor 
Winburne King King 1964 Anchor 
Miles J. McCormick McCormick 1964 Pirate Club 
Arnold "Chipper" Nuckles Nuckles 1964 Anchor 
Steve Presgraves Presgraves 1964 Basic 
Thomas Tyson Tyson 1964 Anchor 
Joan King Crutchfield 1965 Anchor 
Gayle* & Sonny Lackey Caldwell 1965 Anchor 
Clem Medley Medley 1965 Pirate Club 
Albert C. III "Woody" Woodroof Woodroof 1965 Pirate Club 
David   Clark Clark 1965 Anchor 
Myra Atkins Comer 1966 Pirate Club 
Claire Davis Brown 1966 Anchor 
Carolyn  Green Throckmorton 1966 Anchor 
Emily Gross Sharpe 1966 Basic 
Bettie* & Rick* Lambeth Alvater 1966 Pirate Club 
Ginni Lineberry Schenck 1966 Anchor 
Lyn  McCoy McCoy 1966 Basic 
Lynnie Mitchell Hicks 1966 Pirate Club 
Ann Keever* & Gary* Murphey Keever 1966 Anchor 
Susan Nisbet Schenk 1966 Anchor 
Rick Remmy Remmy 1966 Anchor 
Meriwether B. Rhodes Rhodes 1966 Pirate Club 
Clifford Schmidt Schmidt 1966 Pirate Club 
Tennie Sklandanowski Ham 1966 Pirate Club 
Charlie Vance Vance 1966 Pirate Club 
Monica Vaughan Slate 1966 Anchor 
Rebecca  Wilson Shelton 1966 Basic 
Vickie Wooten VonCannon 1966 Pirate Club 
Kathy Behringer Long 1967 Basic 
Jack Brewer Brewer 1967 Basic 
Patricie "Trish" Litchfield Little 1967 Basic 
Carol* & Jim Long Myrick 1967 Anchor 
Sarah Jo Safrit Wood 1967 Anchor 
John  Stanley Stanley 1967 Basic 
Jim Holbrook Holbrook 1968 Anchor 
Sharon Morgan Trull 1968 Anchor 
Gail C. Murphy Murphy 1968 Pirate Club 
Pete Pearce Pearce 1968 Anchor 
Rachel  Strauss Bernstein 1968 Anchor 
Louise Britt Denny 1969 Pirate Club 
Susan Clark Smith 1969 Anchor 
Cathy Bowerman Rogers 1970 Anchor 
Alex Franklin Franklin 1970 Pirate Club 
Tom "Tee" Hall Hall 1970 Pirate Club 
Lee  Harris Harris 1970 Anchor 
Lee Harris Harris 1970 Anchor 
Cynthia Johnson Driver 1970 Pirate Club 
Candice "Candy" Matthews Caldwell 1970 Anchor 
Billy Mitchell Mitchell 1970 Anchor 
Hank Needle Needle 1970 Pirate Club 
Ellen & Patrick* Weiner Weiner 1970 Anchor 
Marilyn & Charles Dean* Bottomley Bottomley 1971 Anchor 
Joyce Kent Barbee 1971 Basic 
Diana Michel Isaacson 1971 Pirate Club 
James "Brian" Taylor Taylor 1971 Pirate Club 
Linda Ball Lyon 1972 Basic 
Janine "Cookie"  Bell Bell 1972 Basic 

Thomas Cochran Cochran 1972 Pirate Club 
Charles A. Liles Liles 1972 Pirate Club 
Richard "Rick" D., Jr. Shepherd Shepherd 1972 Pirate Club 
Robin  Stiles Moore 1972 Basic 
Carolyn "Lyn" Maness Maness 1972 Pirate Club 
John C. III Watson Watson 1973 Anchor 
Carol* & Gary Wooten Andrews 1973 Pirate Club 
Donald Moore Moore 1974 Anchor 
Richard "Dick" Cannon Cannon 1975 Pirate Club 
Susan Conly Campbell 1975 Pirate Club 
Darylene Hecht Cothren 1975 Pirate Club 
Ben Owen Owen 1975 Basic 
Susie Wall Black 1975 Pirate Club 
Danette Rutherford Gordon 1976 Pirate Club 
David C. III White  White 1976 Pirate Club 
Anne & Jimmy* Chamblee Chamblee 1977 Buccaneer 
Bobby Gresham Gresham 1977 Pirate Club 
Pam  Kirkpatrick Price 1977 Basic 
Cathy Lovejoy Inabnet 1977 Pirate Club 
Dennis Plyler Plyler 1977 Pirate Club 
Kathy Rice Garner 1977 Pirate Club 
Kathleen & Dean* Little Little 1978 Pirate Club 
Nollie W., Jr. Neill Neill 1978 Basic 
Bill  Osteen Osteen 1978 Anchor 
David A. Robinson Robinson 1978 Pirate Club 
Rusty Sherrill Sherrill 1978 Basic 
Stanley Brad Swisher Swisher 1978 Anchor 
Tijuana Wade Pass 1978 Basic 
Fred Black Black 1979 Pirate Club 
Jeanne* & Mike Twilley Hill 1979 Anchor 
Brenda* & Greg* Yates Strandberg 1979 Pirate Club 
David K. Bailey Bailey 1980 Pirate Club 
Al Garvey Garvey 1980 Anchor 
Amy & Andrew* Grolnick Grolnick 1980 Anchor 
Bob Knox Knox 1980 Basic 
Harold Billings Billings 1981 Basic 
Carole Garvey Long 1981 Anchor 
Brad Slawter Slawter 1981 Pirate Club 
Michael Bateman Bateman 1982 Anchor 
Leesa Clardy Thomas 1982 Anchor 
Charles   Piper Piper 1982 Anchor 
James "Dan" Singer Singer 1982 Pirate Club 
Jenny Dilworth Dilworth 1983 Pirate Club 
Elizabeth  Osteen Holt  1983 Anchor 
Walker Poole Poole 1983 Anchor 
Kathleen Barker Carney 1984 Pirate Club 
Jeanette Billings Kennerly 1984 Basic 
Sheri Chamberlin Clark 1984 Anchor 
Tammy Dixon Michalski 1984 Pirate Club 
Felicia Donnell Donnell 1984 Pirate Club 
Adair Ellis Wright 1984 Pirate Club 
Timothy D.  Roberts Roberts 1984 Anchor 
Merikay Tillman Hunt 1984 Anchor 
Daniela Trapani Trapani 1984 Buccaneer 
Laura  Waldman Grolnick 1984 Pirate Club 
Ashley* & Sam Simpson Witcher 1985 Anchor 
Douglas Gresham Gresham 1986 Anchor 
Christy Kirksey Kirksey 1986 Basic 
Corey Pysher Pysher 1986 Basic 
Brian Rightsell Rightsell 1986 Pirate Club 
Wendy & Charles* Wright Wright 1986 Anchor 
Kevin Gesse Gesse 1987 Pirate Club 
Erik Kiser Kiser 1987 Basic 
Suzanne Phillips Reid 1987 Basic 
Ross Dunham Dunham 1988 Basic 
Stewart Hunt Hunt 1988 Anchor 
Hunter Payne Payne 1988 Basic 
Rachel & Graham* Fuller Fuller 1989 Anchor 
Amy Jordan Young 1989 Pirate Club 
Jenny Kiser Clendenin 1989 Basic 
Rebecca  Hancock Brantley 1991 Anchor 
David C. Jr. Huneycutt Huneycutt 1993 Anchor 
Tricia* & Doug* Shaw Milton 1993 Pirate Club 
Marty* & Brian Sumner Long 1993 Anchor 
Margaret Chase McNairy 1995 Pirate Club 
Leigh Abraham Tysinger 1995 Pirate Club 
Jennifer  McFarlane Cassell 1995 Anchor 
Andrew Robert Payne Payne 1996 Basic 
Deanna "Michelle"  Wright Wright 1996 Pirate Club 
Clay Harris Harris 1997 Pirate Club 
Lindsey D. Sanders Sanders 1997 Pirate Club 
Leigh Wheeler Brantley 1997 Anchor 
Richard   Montana Montana 1998 Anchor 
Sarah Montana Hauser 2000 Anchor 
Ty Tysinger Tysinger 2003 Pirate Club 
Maggie Lee Lee 2005 Basic 
Cole Lee Lee 2008 Basic 
Caitlin Mills Mills 2012 Basic 
Aldyn Ringer Ringer 2012 Basic 

2012-2013 PAGE ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
Name  Name at Grad. Year Giving level  Name   Name at Grad.  Year  Giving level 
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Let us know what you’re doing! Send information or 
comments for the next installment of “Alumni Notes” 

to sgtysinger@triad.rr.com. 

Harry Clendenin (’63) is very Page-connected as 
all three of his children are Page alumni, and he 
has been an assistant baseball coach at Page 
since 1995. 
 

Tom Harris (’64) is hoping there will be a 50th 
Reunion in 2014 for the Class of 1964! 
 

Carolyn “Lyn” Maness (’72) says, “We had a 
wonderful reunion in September. It was fun to 
reconnect with everyone!” 
 

Charles Piper’s (’82) architectural firm was 
recently selected to design a building at Virginia 
Commonwealth University with world-famous 
architect Steven Holl. 

Rebecca Brantley Hancock (’91) has two 
children, Henry (3 yrs.) and Joseph (1 ½ yrs.). 

Leigh Brantley Wheeler (’97) has one child, Gray 
(2 yrs.) 
 

Lauren Franks (’02) lives in Los Angeles and is a 
fashion writer and stylist. 
 

Katie Franks (’05) teaches sixth grade special 
education in Charlotte, NC. 

Meme Summerell (’08) graduated from Davidson, 
lives in Washington, DC, and works at the National 
Institute of Health as a Patient Care Coordinator. 
 

DECEASED 
 

Michael E. “Mike” King (’64) of Winston-Salem 
died October 7, 2011. 
 

William “Keith” Ryals (’73) of Greensboro died 
December 24, 2012. 
 

John Gregory “Greg” Barrett (’75) of 
Greensboro died November 28, 2012. 
 

Rochelle Renee Alston Poteat (’76) of 
Greensboro died November 28, 2012. 
 

Scott Wharton (’80) of Greensboro, a former 
editor of Pages by Page, died in September 2012.  

ALUMNI NOTES 
Pirate Treasure ($1,000-2,499)   
Donna & Andy Lee 
Cynthia & Tom Townes  
   
Buccaneer ($500-999)    
Lynn & Michael Haley 
Carolyn & Clyde Ratcliffe 
Susan & Bill Veazey   
 
Anchor ($100-499)    
Alexa & Bill Aycock  
Knox Barker   
Larry Bassett   
Nan & John Bayersdorfer   
Betsy & Salem Bullard 
Rose Chamblee   
Deb & Steve Cobb   
Kris & David Cooke   
Sheri Cram   
Clara & Jim Duggins   
Pam & Alan Duncan   
Sandra & Pete Ennever   
Jennifer & Frank Flaherty   
Amelia & Otis Foster   
Nancy & Dennis Franks   
Deborah  Hayes   
Terri & Steve Hendrickson   
Edward Hines   
Olive & Will Jordan   
Virginia & Ken Karb   
Susan Mayes   
Liz & Joel Mills 
Suellen & Tam Milton   
Beth & Jim Morgan   
Mac Morris   
Kate & Sam Morrow   
Wendy & David Rapp   
Nancy & Charlie Reid   
Robin & Stephen  Ringer   
Karen & Charlie Roer   
Dianne & David Sanderson   
Karen  Schaede   
Cary Hart & Patrick Scully   
Diane & Dwight Stone   
Susan & Larry Tysinger   
Kim & John Wright   
Whimsey & Chip Wright   
 
Pirate Club ($26-99)    
Lisa & Dean Chislett   
Carol & Ben Davis   
Audra Dougherty  

Elizabeth & Edgar Fisher   
Rachel & Joe Frick   
Nancy & Erwin Fuller   
Betty & Tommy Glascock   
Susan & Alfred Hamilton   
Carolyn & Jim Hines   
Martha & Eric Hoekstra   
Kathy & Ray Kargo   
Susan & Gene Kennerly   
Val Koone   
Beverly & Rusty Lee   
Laura & Bruce London   
Terry & Sandy McGauvran   
Christopher Meadows   
Phyllis & Paul Parker   
Debbie & Ken Payne   
Flora & Tommy Price   
Dianne & Scott Roe   
Leslie & Greg Sardzinski   
Jennifer & Boyd Stanley   
Sandy & Dave Thompson   
Sylvia & Richard Vanore   
Courtenay & Larry Vass   
Margaret & Bill Weatherly   
Barbara & Butch Williams   
Brenda & Jim Wilson   
Anne & Mark Yarbrough   
    
Basic ($25)    
Mike & Clare  Abel   
Margaret Arbuckle   
Martha  Barry   
Amy Lou & Dick Chenery   
Joan & John Dilworth   
Barry E. Dooley   
Robert Enochs   
Patrice Faison   
Rose & Alfred Garvey   
Paula & Mark Gaylord 
Terri & George Harris   
Jacqui  Hawkins 
Mike  Ludwig   
Bonnie & Dan McAlister   
Margaret Montana   
Debra & Ken Payne   
Deborah & Jim Roskelly   
Virginia & JJ Summerell   
Lynn & Art Winstead   
Caroline & Kyle Young   

Name   Name  
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         July 1, 2012 - June 30, 2013               PAGE ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION                                Membership Form 
www.pagealumniandfriends.org 

 
Name(s)
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Maiden name (if applicable) 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Graduate (   )    I’d like to help on a committee.   (   ) I would like to be a class agent.        (   )   
Parent      (   )    I’d like to be on the Board.          (   ) Add me to the email /”help” list (   ) 
Friend      (   )      
Year(s) you or your child(ren) graduated (or will graduate)_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________________City__________________________State_____________Zip_________ __ 
 
Phone #(          )__________________E-mail (print)_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
MEMBERSHIP          PAGE ALUMNI T-SHIRT(S)    
_____$25      Basic    ___S   ___M   ___L   ___XL     ___ Use my membership $ for scholarships only. 
_____$26-99      Pirate Club    $13 per shirt = $________    ___ Use my membership $ for Alma Pinnix Bank. 
_____$100-499      Anchor           ___ Use my membership $ for Page Cares. 
_____$500-999      Buccaneer  ___XXL   ___XXXL      ___ Use my membership $ for the Auditorium. 
_____$1,000-2,499  Pirate Treasure    $16 per shirt = $________     ___ Use my membership $ as needed. 
_____ $2,500-4,999  Swashbuckler                        ___ Use my membership $ for athletics facilities. 
_____$5,000+           Captain’s Table Membership donation            $_______     ___ Use my membership $ for matching funds for  
                      the Media Center.                            

 Total              $________   
 
_____  My donation is in (honor/memory of – circle one)     _____________________________________________________________ 
 
All members’ names will be listed in the newsletter.  Below, please write any updates, comments, or alumni information you’d like included in our  
next newsletter.   YOUR GENEROSITY IS GREATLY APPRECIATED!!!________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
__                                        
Mail to: Page Alumni and Friends Association, PO Box 39616, Greensboro, NC 27438. All membership donations are TAX-DEDUCTIBLE. 
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